
From: John Thelen
To: Exhibits HWTR
Subject: HB4069 legislation to meter and better manage water resources . I support this bill. We are domestic water users

in Harney Co. and have had to drill a new well. We have been going to meetings over three years
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and need better laws to protect domestic, and all of our water
resources. Thank you , Robert Thelen
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